
PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION NUMBER: PC730009  PCN DATE: Dec. 31, 2024 

This notice is to inform you about the following changes to the listed Stewart Connector products.  For 
any further questions about these changes, please contact your Stewart Connector sales contact, or 
customer service representative.   

PART AFFECTED: 

SS-7388H11S-PG4 SS-7388H11S-PG4-50 

REPLACEMENT PART: 

SS73800-062F / SS73800-063F 

GENERAL PRODUCT DESCRIPTION: 

2x1 Stacked RJ45 Jacks 

REASON FOR CHANGE: 

We are consolidating certain similar products to provide improved efficiencies.  This will better enable 

us to source raw materials and help to minimize the impact of supply constraints. 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGES: 

We will be eliminating the affected products mentioned, and replacing with the closest existing 
alternative. The replacement product will have a progressive stamped contacts verses the drawn wire 
contacts in the parts being replaced.  Please note diffferences in the table on the next page. 

ESTIMATED IMPLEMENTATION DATE:  

We are offering a Last Time buy, with orders of the Affected Parts to be placed by April 30, 2025.   
The Replacement Part is currently available as well. 

SIGNATURE: 

Tim Kurten 
Product Manager 

TKurten
Cross-Out



 

 

Obsolete Part 
Number 

Replacement Part 
Number 

New Part Drawing Number Notable Differences 

SS-7388H11S-PG4 

Ref Drawing 
CT730135 

SS73800-062F CT730190F  Mounting post are 
different shape 

 drawn wire contacts 
replaced with 
progressive stamped 
contacts 

 Shield mechanical 
construction  

 
 

Appendix A 

SS-7388H11S-PG4-50       

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
SS73800-062F/-063F 
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